
 
 
 
 

 

About Kanset Immigration Services in partnership with PARSA CANADA 

Kanset Services is a full-service immigration firm with over 20 years’ experience in helping clients 
immigrate, work and live in Canada, one of the most desired immigration destinations in the world 
today. 

Our philosophy is simple: We listen to our clients, listening to and learning their goals, skills, 
experiences and individual family situation. We assess their needs, looking at both the immediate and 
long-term impact to bring them—and their families—to Canada in the fastest and most efficient manner 
possible. Working as partners, we guide clients through what can be a complex and challenging process. 

We recognize that every client is unique; we provide professional expertise tailored to each specific 
situation, from initial consultation to settlement in Canada. Our in-depth knowledge of the Canadian 
immigration system means that we match our clients’ needs to the right program. 

Whether your goal is a temporary visit, entrance for study, investment, establishing a business, 
working, or for permanent residence, our dedicated and highly skilled immigration consultants find the 
right solution for you. We partnered up with Ontario’s finest new immigrant services company-Parsa 
Canada Inc. - to assist immigrants in successfully and seamlessly integrate into their new country,  
Our Team 

Mary Nirenberg—President and Co-Founder 

Mary has over 20 years’ experience in the immigration field, beginning her career with one of Canada’s 
most respected immigration law firms. In her advisory capacity, she travelled the globe, becoming an 
expert in business immigration for investors, entrepreneurs and other professionals. 

Mary’s knowledge of the field and passion for helping clients led her (along with co-founder Maria 
Guerts) to establish Kanset Services, now a leading immigration consulting firm based in Toronto. 

Maria Guerts—Managing Director and Co-founder 

Maria is a licensed immigration consultant, designated by the Regulated Canadian Immigration 
Consultants (RCIC), the Canadian government’s official regulatory body that serves and protects the 
public on immigration matters. 



 
Along with Mary Nirenberg, she co-founded Kanset Services in 2012. With a BA in Administrative 
Studies, early in her career Maria became a successful immigration case manager at one of Canada’s 
most respected immigration law firms. There she discovered her passion for the field and developed her 
knowledge of the international human resources market, becoming an expert in immigrant settlement 
plans. Now Maria specializes in foreign worker applications and helping companies recruit staff 
through Canadian government programs. 
 
Janna Manger—Director of Business Development and Partner 

Janna Manger’s career in the immigration field spans over two and a half decades, working in leading 
Toronto immigration law firms. 

When in 2014 she joined Kanset Services Inc., as a Partner with a mandate of a Director of Business 
Development, she brought her visionary prospective to the business.  Concentrating on the investor, 
business/entrepreneur class of clients and immigration programs,  Janna created a pivotal momentum 
for the company, driving its growth, enabling a culture of excellence in service, and delivering 
performance for this highly complex segment of the business.  Janna’s clients, foreign investors, 
business leaders and entrepreneurs from all over the world, rely on her relentless drive to devise 
custom-built strategies to ensure successful outcome.  In partnership with experts in corporate law, 
finance, and investment, Janna is able to offer her clients a full range of services necessary for investing 
in, establishing, or migrating their business to Canada. 

Janna is constantly monitoring shifts in policy, ensuring a solid grasp on ever-changing landscape of 
Canadian business immigration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


